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 May the New Year bring you more happiness, success, love, and 

blessings! All of us at Holy Trinity wish you and your families a 

Happy New Year!  

We would like to thank everyone for all the love and support you have given us 

at Holy Trinity this past year and we are looking forward to seeing you in 

2024!  

 

New Year’s Eve 2023 we will be ringing in the new year with our residents New Years Eve 

Bash! Everyone is looking forward to a New Year and a fabulous party!  

 

We have so much to look forward to in 2024. To start out we are excited to introduce our new 

certified yoga instructor Sarah Charmchi. Sarah will be doing chair yoga with our residents every 

Thursday and Saturday 10am-11am. Please feel free to join us! 

 
REMEMBER, DIVINE LITURGY is celebrated every Wednesday morning at 9:30 am. 

 

 

STAY CONNECTED. Be sure to like our Facebook page for frequent updates and photos.  

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HolyTrinityNursingandRehabilitationCenter


 

 

 

 

 

  


